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Dr. Cox and Minidoka County School Board 

 

Below you will see a preliminary plan for PD days next year for Mt. 

Harrison High school. We appreciate the flexibility for our staff to try 

something new.  This will be similar to Minico High School’s.  It will 

enable us to have our staff and Minco’s staff collaborate on 2 or 3 

occasions. Our plan would be something like the list below: 

 

Meet nine times during the school year after school.  Each time would 

be for 1.75 hours for a total of 15.75 hours.  

 

These meetings would occur after school (3:45 - 5:30).  We would meet 

once in September, twice in October, once in November, once in 

December, once in January, twice in February, and once in March. 

 

The days we would exchange for these after school PD sessions would 

be Tuesday, January 2 and Friday, April 27. The other days of PD would 

be full days as listed on the calendar. 

 

We would meet items such as MTSS/ RTI, Analyzing and using data 

effectively, using Milepost effectively, effective classroom engagement, 

highly effective questioning, student/student collaboration, a book study 

and other items as necessary.  
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